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17 December 2019 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Re: Breakfast Club Charges 
 
It is with regret that I write to inform you that from 1st January 2020, we will have to increase the 
price we charge for one session at Breakfast Club. We currently charge £2.00 per session and this 
will be increasing to £2.50 per session. 
 
The reason for this increase is that based on £2.00 per session, the Breakfast Club is currently 
running at a loss due to the increase in staffing costs and the price and amount of produce we 
need to purchase.  
 
Our Breakfast Club is extremely popular and at times, we have in excess of 30 children. Our 
Supervisors are very creative and design lovely activities to keep the children engaged once they 
have eaten their breakfast. 
 
We will always strive to give parents the opportunity to get to work and to provide childcare from 
8am every morning in order to facilitate this. 
 
Increasing charges to £2.50 per session will allow Breakfast Club to break-even and we will not 
make any profit at all. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr S Myers 
Head Teacher 
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